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People Working Cooperatively secures funding 
support for critical home services 

Grant funding empowers nonprofit to implement repair and modification 
services for safer, healthier homes for underserved residents 

 
 
CINCINNATI (August 7, 2025) – People Working Cooperatively (PWC), a nonprofit that 
provides professional critical home repair, weatherization, and accessibility modification 
services for low-income neighbors in communities throughout Greater Cincinnati, has 
announced that it is the recipient of eight grants to help continue its mission. 
 
The grants include: 

• Don and Phyllis Neyer awarded a Charitable Gift Fund of $65,000 for the 
Healthy Homes initiative. 

• Fifth Third Bank awarded $5,000 for workforce development. These funds will 
allow for better trades/construction training and education offered through PWC. 

• Google’s Ohio Grid Innovation Fund awarded an undisclosed amount, which 
will go toward energy efficiency, workforce development and other services. 

• Health Path Foundation awarded $25,000 to further aid in PWC’s mission of 
keeping people healthy and safe in their homes. 

• Macy's awarded $13,000 for PWC’s Modifications for Mobility program, which 
helps target complicated home modification projects to aid some of the 
organization’s most vulnerable clients.  

• The R.C. Durr Foundation awarded funding for home repairs and modifications 
in Northern Kentucky. 

• S.C. Ministry Foundation awarded $100,0000 to be used for home repairs and 
modifications on homes located throughout Price Hill.  

• U.S. Bank Charitable Foundation awarded $25,000 for home repairs and 
modifications. 

 
“We are incredibly grateful to these generous organizations for supporting our mission 
to restore homes—and restore pride—in our underserved communities,” said Chris 
Owens, Vice President of Development at PWC. “Each grant we receive empowers us 
to expand our critical home repair and modification services for neighbors who need it 
most, which includes veterans, single parents, grandparents raising grandchildren, and 
individuals living with disabilities. We’re celebrating our fiftieth anniversary this year, and 
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with support from orgs like these, PWC will be able to help even more families in the 
next 50 years.” 
 
To learn more about People Working Cooperatively and who is eligible for services, visit 
pwchomerepairs.org or call (513) 351-7921. 
 
 

# # # 
 

About People Working Cooperatively 
Incorporated in 1975, People Working Cooperatively (PWC) is a non-profit organization 
serving individuals and families living on low or fixed incomes, including veterans, 
elderly neighbors, and disabled persons in 20 counties of southwest Ohio, Dayton, 
northern Kentucky and southeast Indiana. For 50 years, PWC has strengthened 
communities by providing critical home repair, weatherization, and modification services 
to help residents stay safely in their homes. PWC’s 130 full-time professional, licensed 
staff and dedicated corps of volunteers assist with nearly 7,000 services each year. For 
more information, visit pwchomerepairs.org or call (513) 351-7921. 
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